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specific needs of our residents, may lose momentum or be deprioritised under new representatives 
unfamiliar with our community's unique challenges and aspirations. 

In light of these concerns, I respectfully request that the Australian Electoral Commission reconsider the 
decision to abolish the federal electoral seat of Higgins. Maintaining the current electoral structure is 
crucial for the continued representation, identity, and well-being of Higgins residents. Our community 
deserves to have its voice heard and its needs addressed in a manner that honours our history and 
respects our future. 

Thank you for considering my objection. I trust that the AEC will take into account the profound impact 
this decision will have on the residents of Higgins and act in the best interest of our community. 

Yours sincerely, 

Romy Blecher 
 

Malvern East 
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